
ian Horn - IAEA's August inspection at BWXT i. Page 1

From: Brian Horn /

To: Bill Gleaves; Geoffrey Wertz
Date: Mon, Jul 26, 2004 1:19 PM Ll

Subject: IAEA's August inspection ýat BWXT

Good Morning Bill/Geoffrey:

The IAEA plans to belat BWXT for their routine inspectionof the~b own blending ar~a týugust 11, 12
& 13th. Two IAEA staff are scheduled to be at the inspection.

NSIR has prepared and sent a lettei to BWXT ISent to Mike Suwala) notifying them of the two IAEA staff
and their planý to be at BWXT for tne three day.

Geoffrey: Can you check you schedule and see if you coulb(4) o the
'IAEA Wednesday August 11? Please contact the BWXT rpTesentative (Chris Paterson 522-67 3ý and
let him know of you can perform this function. A41,, t i.e. mv offce does not expect to have a staff
member at the site for the IAEA inspection andf b)(4)

Please contact me ifyou desire any additional information or discuss IAEA activities.

Thank you
Brian Horn
Office of Nuclear Security

and Incident Response
301-415-8128 (telephone)

CC: Bruce Moran; David Ayres; Donald Stout; Douglas Collins; Marvin Peterson; Patricia
Silva


